
From: wbaylor@sc.rr.com <wbaylor@sc.rr.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/27/2017 2:25:28 PM
Subject: scam

Vivian Howard claims to be given away $100,000 dollars for The Department of Health and Human Service and Facebook Foundation 
Empowerment Promation. 
Is this a scam.
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